
March 2020 

UPCOMING MEETINGS: 
City Council Meeting: Monday, March 9th; 6:00PM—Public Hearing 

Planning Commission Meeting: Monday, March 30th; 7:00 PM 

At City Hall, 245 NW Johnson St  

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Naming the NEW PARK 

The City of Sublimity Park & Recreation Board is looking for community suggestions to 
name the new park that is located at 542 NE Berry St. No plans have been made yet as to 
what is being built at this location, but we do need a name. Please send in your ideas by 
April 6, 2020. Guidelines for naming will be what best serves the interests of the city and 

ensures a worthy and enduring legacy for the City’s park and recreation system. 

Consideration of naming requests within the following broad categories will be  
considered; Historic Events, People, Places and Outstanding Individuals. Additional  

information can be obtained by calling City Hall at 503-769-5495. 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
BACKFLOW TESTING REMINDER FOR UNDERGROUND SPRINKLERS  

It is required by both State and Local law to have your backflow  

assembly tested annually.  

Now is a good time to start thinking about getting an inspection scheduled for your 

home. If you have a backflow prevention assembly (lawn sprinkler  

system) on your property, please do your part to ensure a safe drinking water  

supply for yourself and everyone in Sublimity. For a list of current certified 

Backflow Assembly Testers for the State of Oregon, please contact  

City Hall during normal business hours at 503-769-5475.  

 _____________________________________________________ 

Hello everyone, 
During our recent council meetings a topic keeps surfacing.  It has to do with how 
fast people are going in town, especially in the school zones. The homes in the  

Bella Terra subdivision are starting to be built and there are many small kids  
crossing Starr Street. Please use extra caution when in and near the schools!  Tom 
has had the speed trailer out at various locations around town. The common theme 
is … we are in a hurry to get to where we are going! Remember to obey the posted 

speed! 
We decided to upgrade the council chambers to include video capabilities; soon 
we'll be recording the Planning Commission and City Council meetings.  Let us 

know how it is going.   
 

I enjoy hearing from you and as always if you have a question, comment or  
concern, feel free to contact me at james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org. 

 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

 
Dog Reminder 

It is the responsibility of the 

pet owner to clean up after 

your dog when you are out 

and about. Mutt Mitts are 

available in the parks. Please 

dispose of the mutt mitts in a 

garbage receptacle, do not 

leave them along the  

sidewalk. 
 

Election and Real Estate Signs 

can only be placed on private 

property with permission. Signs 

in the public right of way will be 

removed.  
 

Garage Sale Permits 

A reminder that in order to 

have a garage sale, you 

must first have a garage  

sale permit. (2 allowed per 

year) Permits are available 

at City Hall during normal  

business hours for $3.00.  
 

 

To sign up for online billpay 

visit www.xpressbillpay.com 

or go to 

www.cityofsublimity.org and 

click on Xpress Bill Pay under 

the “payments” drop down 

menu. 

________________________

________________________

___________________ 



 

 

___________________________________________________________ 

Friends of  the Pool 9th Annual Spaghetti Benefit Dinner 
Saturday, March 14th, 2020 

4:30 to 7:00 PM 

Adults $10 

Children 6-12 $5 

At United Methodist Church;1450 Fern Ridge Rd. Stayton, OR 97383 

For additional information call 503-302-3219 

 

Proceeds benefit Stayton Family Pool  

Dinner includes homemade spaghetti, salad, hot & cold beverages, garlic bread and dessert. 

Tickets are available from members of  Friends of  the Pool, at Stayton  

United Methodist Church, and Stayton Family Pool.  

Friends of  the pool is a non profit foundation supporting swim lessons,  

exercise classes, and swim team events.  

 

Sublimity  
HERITAGE SOCIETY  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

ARE WE LOSING OUR SUBLIMITY 
HERITAGE? 

WHAT WOULD MAKE YOU SAD TO 
LOSE … 

WHAT CAN WE DO FOR OUR  

COMMUNITY TO SAVE OUR  

HISTORICAL VALUES? 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

MARCH 18, 2020 

4:30 PM 

Sublimity City Hall 
245 NW Johnson St 
Sublimity, OR 97385 


